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In Memoriam: Wayne Williams 
We at the SEAA would like to extend our deepest 
condolences to the family of Wayne Williams. Wayne 
was a long-standing employee with Steel 
Performance, Inc. and recently attended the SEAA 
Convention & Trade Show in New Orleans. He 
passed away suddenly on Saturday, April 6th in 
Colfax, NC. Wayne will be missed greatly by friends 
and family alike. 
 


